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Since the inception of the Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Act in 2011, the Delaware 
Township School District has continued to make progress in addressing incidents 
of and providing programs for harassment, intimidation, and bullying.  Our 
teachers regularly integrate character education themes into their curriculum 
throughout all grade levels, our school counselor provides classroom and 
individual programing as needed, and our parent organization (Partners in 
Education) supports programming/assemblies that address these issues.  Most 
notable this year were our multi-grade level assemblies and parent meeting 
presented by Dynamic Influence.   Our faculty and staff are trained annually; 
and we utilize our school climate team periodically through the year by 
brainstorming and evaluating school-wide programs. 
 
In completing the self-assessment, we continue to have strong reporting and 
investigation procedures and we improved in several areas assessed.  We 
continue to work toward updated training opportunities for general faculty, 
board of education members, and parents as well as our school climate team. 
 
We continue to strive toward increasing preventative measures in the form of 
exciting and interactive events for our students.  


